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Date, 29 July 2013

To: Stakeholders
Subject: participation stakeholders day

Dear Sir/f Madam,

Please be informed that the 14™ Meso- American Caribbean Sea Hydrographic
Commission meeting is scheduled from 9- 13 December 2013 in St. Maarten.

Herewith we invite you to participate in the stakeholders day, which will be chaired by the
MACHC Vice- Chair Mr. P. Kortenoeven (The Netherlands) on Tuesday 10 December
2013.

The theme for the industry day is “Hydrography- underpinning the Blue Economy”.
Participating stakeholders will have the opportunity to give a presentation regarding their
activities in relation to the theme.

Please note that the presentation must not exceed 40(forty) minutes inclusive of
questions.

Kindly notify us regarding your participation before the 16" of August 2013,
Ms. G. Denswil, email: gdenswil@mas.sr/ info@mas.sr.

Looking forward to your prompt reply, we remain.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. M. Amafo LL.M (IMET)
Director Maritime Authority Suriname and MACHC Chair
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